
March 2015

ATTENTION EPSDT-PROVIDERS and HOSPICE PROVIDERS

Molina has identified claims for EPSDT-PCS services and Hospice services that were paid to providers in
error for dates of service in February 2015.  The incorrect payments occurred on Remittance Advice dates
2/10/2015, 2/17/2015, and 2/24/2015.  Payments for these services should have been and are required to
be made by the Managed Care Organization (MCO) for this service population effective 2-1-2015.
Therefore, providers will receive voids for these payments on the check write of 3-31-2015.  Providers are
expected to verify the correct entity thru MEVS or REVS, and submit their claim(s) for payment to the
appropriate MCO.  Please contact Molina Provider Relations Unit at 1-800-473-2783 with your questions
or concerns regarding these voids.  Questions regarding linkage and submission of claims should be
directed to the MCO.


